
 

KS1 Elf School Week 
Dear Parents, 

 

For the last week of this term (week commencing 18th December) we will be 
transforming Key Stage One into Elf School for three days: Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday. 

During these days the children will participate in lots of fun activities that focus on key 
skills that Santa’s helpers need. Our famous hot chocolate station will be open to all 
children in the Key Stage. At the end of the week, we will hold a graduation ceremony 
where the children will receive a certificate. 

 

To get into the spirit of Elf School we would like every child in Key Stage One to wear 
an elf costume or the children can wear their own clothes (something red or green) with 
an Elf Hat. All teaching staff will be dressed up too!  

 

We want to make this week as fun and special as we can to reward all of the hard work 
that the children have done this term, they deserve some time to enjoy the wonders of 
being a child at Christmas. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Key Stage One Staff 

 

 


